
Family Picnic was held 

today, and it was fantastic 

to see so many families 

enjoying the mild summer 

weather and having lunch 

with their children. 

Our next P&C meeting 

is on Tuesday, 20th March, 

all new members welcome. 

Come along and join our 

energetic and motivated 

group of volunteers. 

Early reminder of 

Harmony Day festivities. 

This will start with 

breakfast at 8.00am.  

Come along and enjoy 

bacon and egg in a burger. 

Students are encouraged 

to dress in national 

costume, and there will be 

a competition between 

class blocks. The block that 

has the best decorated 

windows and doors will 

win a prize. Watch this 

space!! 

Enjoy the long weekend 

and stay safe. 

 

Pearl Norman  

Deputy Principal 

Almost half way through 

Term One already, and 

what a busy time it has 

been. Teachers have been 

extremely busy getting 

your children settled and 

assessing what they know 

and can do, then devising 

programs aimed at 

extending their knowledge 

and capabilities. 

Not only have the teachers 

been busy, so too has Mr 

Shapcott, which is why I 

am the author of this 

newsletter. This week on 

Tuesday, as Network 

Principal, Mr Shapcott 

chaired a Network 

Principals meeting. This 

involved Principals from 

surrounding schools such 

as Kardinya, Bicton, 

Attadale and Melville. Then 

on Wednesday, Mr 

Shapcott and Ms Deery, 

who is a member of the 

School Council, are  

attending a day long 

session on applying for IPS 

status.  This will be very 

informative should Caralee 

CS choose to re-apply.  

Thursday, and Mr Shapcott 

is at another briefing, this 

time with the Director 

General, Sharon O’Neill, 

where she is to address 

Principals on the vision for 

Government schools in 

WA for 2018. 

Teachers have been 

familiarising themselves 

with “Connect”, and 

parents will be able to view 

what their children have 

been doing in class, within 

the next few weeks. 

Parents will be advised 

when the program is ready 

to go live. 

The fence between the 

school grounds and the 

oval has been removed. 

This means that years one 

and two have their play 

area extended.  This added 

area is currently defined by 

cones. Years three to six 

play areas remain as 

before. Removing this 

fence opens up the school, 

and will also allow for 

easier access to the oval in 

case of an emergency 

evacuation. 

On Friday, 9th March, 

fifteen of our students will 

be attending the Young 

Leaders Day at the Perth 

Convention Centre. 

Motivational speakers 

include Dr Fiona Wood, 

Andrew Embley (AFL 

West Coast Eagles), 

Michelle Cowan (AFL 

Dockers), Rick Ardon and 

John Coutis. John has 

overcome major physical 

disabilities and is a terrific 

inspiration to our young 

leaders. 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 Mon, 5th Mar       

Labour Day        

Public Holiday 

 Wed, 14th Mar   

Assembly (D1) 

 Tue, 20th Mar 

P&C Meeting, 7pm 

 Wed, 21st Mar  

Harmony Day 

 Wed, 28th Mar    

Assembly (D3) 

 Fri, 30th Mar    

Good Friday        

Public Holiday 

 Mon/Tue, 2-3 Apr 

Easter Monday & 

Easter Tuesday   

Public Holiday 

 

Inside this issue: 

: Connect 

: Young Leaders Day 

: Harmony Day 

 
REMINDER: Children are not 

permitted to play on playground 

equipment before/after school as 

there will be no duty staff. 
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The Uniform Shop component 

of Quickcliq is now up and run-

ning. 

Here’s a quick ‘How to’ on using 

the Uniform Shops online order-

ing option 

 Select ‘Uniforms’ from 

either the dropdown 

menu or the tabs on the 

screen; 

 Choose each item to be 

purchased, 

 In the ‘Notes’ field at the 
Checkout please include 

your child’s class so the 

order can be delivered 

direct to their classroom. 

Alternatively, the Uniform Shop 

is open EVERY Wednesday 

morning in Term 1 from 8.15-

8.50am or you can place and pay 

for your order at the Office. 

 P & C       
Ask Questions Be Involved  

Our next P & C Meeting will 

on Tuesday 20th March 

(Week 8) at 7pm in the staff 

room – new members always 

welcome.  Please come along and 

be a part of our P & C communi-

ty, ask questions and be involved. 

 

Wednesday 

28th March 

2018 

 

Raffle tickets should have been 

sent home late last week or early 

this week.  An information note 

has also been sent out regarding 

our annual egg-citing Easter  

raffle.    
Donations of Easter Eggs and/or 
Easter related goodies to please 

be given to Shannon or Emma at 

the school office before 

Wednesday 21st March. 

 

Canteen Volunteers Needed 

Our Canteen is a P & C run 

service and requires volunteers 

to help provide this wonderful 

service 5 days a week and to 

keep our healthy menu options 

initiative going. 

 

Can you spare JUST ONE DAY 

A MONTH to volunteer in the 

school canteen?  That’s all it 

takes! We welcome parents/

carers and grandparents. Maybe 

you just want to trial one day, 

that’s fine with us, and your chil-

dren will love it! 

Canteen Volunteer Duties 

 Assisting with hot and 

cold food preparation 

and making of recipes of 

menu items; 

 Serving children over the 

counter at recess and 

lunch; 

 General canteen tidy up 

after lunch. 

If you are able to volunteer in 

the school canteen, please email 

Julia (P & C President) @ cara-

lee.pandc@gmail.com advising 

day/time preference. Thankyou!  

Ask Questions     Be Involved  

SPECIAL NOTICE 

Not receiving notifications 

or alerts from your App? 

Updat-ed have undergone an upgrade which may allow those users 

from 2017 to correctly receive alerts sent through by the school. 

To update your mobile phone or device, simply delete the App, and 

re-install. Your new registration will then await approval. 

Any questions, please email Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

 

PARKING 

We welcome all our Caralee families to a safe and happy start to the 

new school year.  We ask that you please observe the parking signs 

relating to Employees Only, ACROD and Bus and Official  

Vehicles, and always keep 

staff car park entrances, and all 

footpaths and driveways clear.  

Thank you for your under-

standing, patience and respect 

of others. 

Dogs on School 

Premises 
Caralee allows families to walk 

their dog to school when drop-

ping off or collecting students, 

however please be considerate. 

If your dog does not display sociable behaviour, we ask that you do 

not bring them onto school premises.  

Some children may be alarmed and may not understand the nature of 

your pet, and it also affects those families whose dog is impacted by 

any non-sociable behaviour. Thank you. 

Caralee Dental Therapy Centre 

Did you know we had Dental Therapists on-site? 

The DTC is located near the Caralee Front Office and is available for 

all eligible students from Pre-Primary to Year 11 inclusive. 

The DTC looks after students from Caralee CS, Fremantle LDC, 

Bateman PS, Kardinya PS and Winthrop PS.  Note: High School   

students from surrounding areas are encouraged to attend. 

You are welcome to visit the Clinic and discuss your child’s dental 

care at any time - children are examined 

and recalled on a regular basis. 

Telephone: (08) 9337-6818 

CaraleeDTC@dental.health.wa.gov.au 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
https://quickcliq.com.au/Default.aspx
mailto:caralee.pandc@gmail.com
mailto:caralee.pandc@gmail.com
https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/updat-ed/id1026772432?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sdsoftware.updat_ed&hl=en
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On Friday the 23rd of February, we 

had Sian Freeman from the   

Australian Rugby League Commission 

(WA) deliver some rugby training 

sessions to our students who will 

participate in the summer carnival 

on the 22nd of March. 

Sian went through some of the 

skills and techniques needed to 

play touch rugby. Students got to 

practise passing, catching and    

developing some strategies needed 

to score a try!  

Sian is bringing more equipment to 

our school for all the students to 

use during our lessons and during 

the lunch and recess breaks.  

Thanks to the ARLC WA. 

On the 9th of March, fifteen of our 

school leaders will be attending the  

National Young Leaders Day! 

 

Students have the unique oppor-

tunity to learn firsthand from some 

of Australia’s most influential   

leaders.  

 

Halogen are excited to have      

assembled the highest-profile list of 

speakers since the National Young 

Leaders Day first began. 

 

Speakers include:  

 

Dr Fiona Wood: Medical doctor, 

inventor and former Australian of 

the Year; 

 

Andrew Embley: One of the 

most loved West Coast Eagles AFL 

players of all time; 

 

Rick Ardon: Household name in 

WA as the host of Channel 7 news 

for many decades; 

 

John Coutis: Speaks to millions of 

people worldwide with his        

personal story of life without the 

lower part of his body. 

  

 

 

I would like to thank 

and acknowledge the 

work of teachers    

Mr Rajecki and Mrs 

Warren for the extra 

work completed to keep the     

Positive Behaviour Support    

program moving forward.  

 

Representatives from our team will 

be attending a PBS Network meet-

ing on the 27th of February to share 

a range of unique school PBS     

resources including behaviour    

matrix’, signage and visuals and  

updates to support our strategy as 

we move forward.  

 

Our next targets will be how we 

align our explicit teaching of      

behaviours with our TED virtues 

program, which is ingrained in our 

school culture already.  

 

The second target will be to      

formulate and refine our action 

plan, which our team is now in the 

process of formulating. We are 

seeking to establish our four or five 

specific whole school behaviours, 

which will become highly visible 

around our site and practised in 

our classrooms and playgrounds.  

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday 

the 8th of March. I will be publishing 

details of our action plan there-

after.  

Darron Acott 

Rugby Mr Darron Acott YLD Mr Darron Acott 

 

PBS Mr Darron Acott 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
http://www.halogen.org.au/index.php
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https://www.seton.wa.edu.au/scholarships/
https://www.relationshipswa.org.au/en/courses-and-seminars
https://melville.smartygrants.com.au/activelink18

